NORTH EX PUBLIC SCHOOL, JAIN NAGAR, SEC-38, ROHINI, DELHI CLASS -7TH, PERIODIC TEST-I ENGLISH

Max Time-1:20 HR

M.M:- 40 marks

All questions are compulsory.

SECTION A(READING)

1.Once Mrs. Lion told Mr. Lion to brush his teeth as his mouth smelt very bad Mr. Lion could not tolerate such an insult. He was very upset. He called a sheep and said, "Is my mouth smelling very bad?" The innocent sheep told the truth. "Yes, Sir, you have a bad breath," Mr. Lion roared angrily and killed the sheep. Then Mr. Lion called a wolf and asked him the same question. The wolf had secretly seen how the sheep was killed just in a few minutes ago, So he thought to tell a lie. "Sir, your breath is as fresh as flowers."

Mr. Lion understood that the wolf was telling a lie. So, he killed the wolf. Then he called a fox and said, "Tell me quickly, how does my breath smell?" The fox had seen the fate of both sheep and the wolf who chose to speak the truth and lie. So, the clever fox said, Sir, "I have a very bad cough and cold. My noise is blocked. I can't smell anything at all". Mr. Lion let the fox go.

Answer the following question from the passage.

(2*5=10)

- (a) Why was Mr. Lion very upset?
- (b) What happened when the sheep told the truth to Mr. Lion?
- (c) Who was the cleverest to all?
- (d) What did the wolf tell Mr. Lion?
- (e) Write the antonyms of: Slowly_____

Lie____

SECTION B (WRITING)

2. Make a poster for the 'Mother's Day' celebration Try to write a catchy slogan.

Oı

A misunderstanding has caused your cousin to be annoyed with you. Write a letter to your Grandmother explaining the incident and requesting her to help to clear the matter.

SECTION C(GRAMMAR)

3. Turn the following jumbled words into statements.

(2)

(8)

- (a) Feeding is Richard hens the.
- (b) Mother us for a cake baked.
- 4. Write collective nouns-

(2)

(a) A number of grapes	
(b) A number of players	
5. Fill in the blanks with suitable relative pronouns:- (a) Children eat junk food become fat. (Who/Whose) (b) This is the bus goes to India Gate. (Who/that)	(2)
 6. Fill in the blanks with correct degree of the Adjectives. (a) My father is than my mother. (Old) (b) Sheila is the singer in our school. (good) 	(2)
7. Fill in the blanks with 'a', 'an' and 'the':-	(4)
(a) Please shut door.	
(b) Would you like boiled egg?	
(c) I waited for you for hour before I left.	
(d) We had lovely holiday in France.	
SECTION D (LITRATURE) 8. Answer the following questions:	(2*5=10)
8. Answer the following questions:-	(2.3=10)
(a) Why didn't Anitha have many friends?	
'Oh, I kept the first for another day!	
Yet knowing how way leads on to way,	
I doubted if I should ever come back.'	
(b) What had the poet kept for aother day?	
(c) Why does Mrs Sappleton describe Framton as a nervous, a man?	nxious
(d) Why was the little girl kept in the Kitchen?	
(e) Name the poet of the poem 'The Road Not Taken'?	